
Responses to Christian Distinctiveness Survey (parents) 

You said… We will… 
90% said your child feels happy and included Continue to ensure that everyone feels happy 

and included 

95% said children from all backgrounds are 
warmly welcomed 

Continue warmly welcoming everyone through 
our gate  

85% said your child enjoys learning in RE Ensure that all lessons are fun, engaging for all 
and active 

100% children are given opportunity to learn 
and understand the Christian faith in school 

Continue to teach about the Christian faith and 
demonstrate Christian principles 

95% said children are given opportunity to 
learn about other faiths in school 

Be explicit about which faiths are being taught 
and encourage those in school of other faiths to 
talk about their faith 

95% of children enjoy collective worship in 
school 

Continue to make worship as engaging as 
possible 

80% of children are given opportunity to lead 
worship in school 

Encourage children to lead worship in their 
class worship times.  Allow classes to take turns 
in leading occasional worship and invite parents 
in to watch. 

80% would like to be invited to worship in 
school 

60% acknowledge that it is important that your 
children attend a Church of England school 

Highlight the positive differences between a 
church and community school 

90% of children flourish in their wider personal 
development. 

Encourage the children to develop as 
individuals and be proud of their personal 
achievements 

 

Comments: 

• Both my children enjoy taking part in Worship at Clive school. I feel they are learning a lot 

about the Christian Faith, which we then discuss at home. 

• Worship appears to be a very important part of my son’s day, they often talk about it at 

home fondly…especially if they are chosen to blow the  candle out at the end. 

• I cannot comment on the lockdown teaching as my child wasn't in the school 

• A wonderful school where each of my three children have thrived and been encouraged 

to be their very best. 

• Both my children enjoy taking part in worship at Clive School. I feel they are learning a lot 

about the Christian Faith. 

• It is wonderful to be included in a school where those leading worship and assemblies 

have a tangible faith in Jesus 

• Both Children enjoy it. 

• Where I've answered 3 it's actually N/A but that wasn't an option. School already invites 

parents for worship at Christmas/Easter etc which is the right level of invitations.  

• We know our child enjoys it, especially when we can share their worship when it is in the 

local church 

• My child especially likes the singing 

• I like that worship is sometimes taken outside to woodland school. The school has close 

links with the church and the vicar. It's great that the vicar comes into school and even 

greater that he talks about these school visits during other church services. 


